
 
 

6th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

PSHE/RSE Information Evening  

 

As you are aware, we have implemented a new PSHE curriculum this year using the 1decision 

resources. Over this next half term, the children at school will be covering aspects of RSE 

(Relationships & Sex Education) as part of their PSHE curriculum. Our RSE policies have been 

reviewed and approved by the governors and comply with the statutory and recommended 

guidance of the DFE and PSHE Association. New legislation states that your child should 

remain in lessons which come under Relationships Education or Health Education. Parents 

have the right to withdraw children from Sex Education. 

 

There are planned and resourced lessons to meet these objectives in an inclusive and 

accessible way as well as ensuring the lessons are attentive to any children who may be 

feeling anxious about discussing this topic. The lessons will be carried out by your child’s 

class teacher and will take place within the classroom. An anonymous question box will be 

available in each class to provide children with a confidential opportunity to ask questions. 

 

We would like to welcome all parents and carers into school to introduce you to our new 

curriculum and to preview some of the resources and topics that will be covered. In addition 

to this, there will be opportunity to discuss any questions with our PSHE lead, Mrs Brown. 

This session will take place on Thursday 21st November 2024 4.00-4.30pm. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs V Brown 

PSHE Lead 
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